
 
 

 

State Council Meeting Basket Raffle 

February 3, 2024 

 
 

Attention 14G Lions Clubs, Dist. Governor and Past Dist. Governors: 

 

It’s time to start planning for the State Council Basket Raffle. The more 

donated baskets we can gather, the more funds that will be raised to help off 

set the costs of holding the meeting. 

  Please consider not only donating a basket or two from your club, but also 

soliciting donations from any businesses in your area that might consider 

sponsoring a basket or adding items to a basket. Baskets or other items 

should be $40-$50 in value and contain no alcohol. 

 

Please bring your baskets to the meeting by noon, Friday, February 2rd, if 

possible. If you have and questions you may contact Karen Metzger at 

ksmetz77@aol.com or by phone at (814) 360-4573.  

 

Thank you in advance for helping to make this event a success.  
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